
 

 

 

 

 
 
           NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING 
                       CANCELATION 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the Members of the Forest Lakes 
D.W.I.D. Board and the general public that the Board will NOT hold a Regular Board Meeting, 
on Thursday August 24, 2023. 
 
  
 
Dated this 23rd day of August 2023 
 
          

Joe Taylor  
         Chairman of the Board 
         Forest Lakes D.W.I.D.  
 
Posted August 23, 2023 
 
By: Amy Belch 


